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4th February 1933. 

Dear Sir, 

Yow, letter of the 9th January to the Principal was before 

the Council of Bedford College at their meeting on Thursday 

last. The Council were much gratified to learn that the 

League's appeal for scholarships to continue the course for the 

interim period 1933-34 had been successful. They appreciate. 

that some revision of expenditure and a cutting down of expenses 

may be necessary in view of the special circumstances of this 

interim period and they are prepared to do what they can to 

assist the League of Red Cross Societies in t his matter. 

I am therefore authorised to say that for the year 1933-34 

my Council will be willing to accept the students for a fee of 

£50 per head per student to cover all tuition fees, including 

practical work, the League paying in addition the salaries of 

the two Tutors at Bedford College specially appointed 1n 

connection with their practical work and involving expenditure 

of .£512.10.0. 
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The Council understand that the League are making no 

provision in their budget for payment for six lectures on 

0 Public Speaking" as hitherto and the:r are prepared to 

include these lectures in the fee of £50. 

It has always been a source of gratification to Bedford 

College to be associated with the League of Red Cross 

Societies in this work of training foreign students and they 

are only too glad to co-operate in the splendid effort made 

by the Red Cross and the Nurses which has made it possible 

to carry on the courses for this interim period. 

Ernest J. Sw!ft, Esq., 
Secretary General, 

Yours truly, 

Secretary of Council. 

League of Red Cross Societies, 
2 Avenue Velasquez , 
Paris. · 


